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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

28th September 2018
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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Co-operation’.  Well done to the following children:

Year 1:
Jack Howdon 
Year 2:  Layla Small
Year 3: 
Ethan White       Year 4:  Liv Arrowsmith & Joshua Wardle      

Year 5: Lewis Grey
Year 6:
Keeva Rolston
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 5 for best attendance again this week – 100% again!
School Council

Speeches have been made and elections have taken place! We are proud to inform you that our School Councillors for September 2018 – July 2019 are:

	Class
	
	

	Year 1
	Esmay Green
	Callum Barras

	Year 2
	Anna McCarthy
	Gethin Burton

	Year 3
	Francesca Turnbull
	Jay Hall

	Year 4
	Sienna Small
	Louis Huntley 

	Year 5
	Katie Matthews
	Toby Cowan-Pickard

	Year 6
	Keeva Rolston
	Finn Irwin


Parental Involvement Committee (PICS)

We are pleased to inform you that we have two new members in our PIC team – both for Reception class.  The first meeting will take place at the beginning of the Autumn 2 term.
	Staff 
	Class 
	PIC member 
	PIC member 

	Mrs Huntley
	Reception
	Shelley Malloy
	Emma McCaughey

	Mrs Humphrey
	Year 1 
	Lisa Best 
	

	Mrs Symons 
	Year 3 
	Lee-Ann White 
	

	
	Year 4
	Nazia Tariq
	Hayley Gray

	
	Year 5
	Vicky Butler
	

	
	Year 6
	Angele Gibson 
	


Football opportunity!

The SSE Women’s FA Cup Final takes place on Saturday 4 May 2019 at Wembley Stadium. 

Last season’s Final attracted a record 45,000 attendees as Chelsea Ladies defeated Arsenal Ladies in what was a thrilling game. At this season’s Final we’re expecting even more people to be in attendance to experience Wembley Stadium’s unique atmosphere, our designated FanZone and some of the best players in the world. 

Our aim at The FA is to give every child the opportunity to experience Wembley, the home of English football. With The SSE Women’s FA Cup being the most family-friendly game to be hosted at the stadium, with thousands of children, parents, schools and junior football clubs all in attendance, this could be a wonderful opportunity. 

Fans who buy now will receive 50% off all adult tickets (standard price at £15) until September 30th, with children under-16 free of charge. Tickets can be booked at ticketing.thefa.com.

Year 6 Parents and Carers

Just a quick reminder to apply for your child’s secondary school as soon as you can.  We still have thirteen to go!
Dates for your diary 
· w/b 1st October – Year 5 Bikeability 

· 3.30pm – 5pm Thursday 4th October – Film Club

· 2pm Wednesday 17th Oct – KS1 and Reception Harvest Sing-a-long

· Thursday 18th October – Year 3 visiting Segedunum

· Friday 19th October – Newcastle University bringing Science workshops to Key Stage 2 
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